
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
      April 4, 2001 

 
 
 

Reaves Oriental Rugs and Antiques 
420 Meadowbrook Road 
Jackson, MS   39205 
 
Dear Friends: 
 
 As Governor of the State of Mississippi, I would like to take this opportunity to 
thank you for your contributions to the Majesty of Spain.   
 
 The beautiful Oriental rug was an excellent choice to display for the King and 
Queen of Spain.  We were all very impressed. 
 
 Again, thank you for your efforts and best wishes for continued success.  If there 
is anything I can do to be of assistance in the future, please feel free to contact me. 
 
 

Very truly yours, 
 
 
 

      RONNIE MUSGROVE 
 
RM/kfg 


